
GET Committee 

From: 	 Shari S. Yamamoto <Syamamoto@bisihi.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, January 21, 2019 5:52 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1 (10)) 

Dear Maui County Council: 

I strongly support Marc Takamori as the Director of Transportation for the County of Maui. His background 

experience, achievements along with his caring personality, all display that he is very well qualified and deserving of 

this position. As a Kiwanian, I've worked with Marc on countless community service projects. He has a positive 

attitude and works with the betterment of our community in mind. Marc demonstrated amazing leadership skills 

when he became our club President with the Kiwanis Club of the Valley Isle between 2015 thru 2017. He has been 

our club Treasurer since. I must say, he is a very re-MARC-able individual and I am proud to support his 

appointment. 

Thank you, 

Shari Yamamoto 

Business Insurance Services, Inc. 

b 140 N. Market St #102, Wailuku, K 96793 

1 


